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ADVISORY NO. 5, s. of 2024

To all Supervising Organizations and Implementing Organizations and
Sending Organizations under the Technical Intern Training Program (TITP)

MWO-Osaka received notice from the International Affairs Division of the
Organization for Technical Intern Training (OTIT) on 22 April 2024 that Reference
Form 1-14 (Employment Contract and Employment Terms and Conditions) has been
updated as a result of recent revision of labor-related laws and regulations. The new
Reference Form must be used for contracts entered into on or after April 1, 2024.

In compliance with the requirements of OTIT and until the new form in English is
available, MWO-Osaka has amended the existing form which will be used
immediately (see attached).

For your information and cooperation.
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